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Event Overview
Location: FST Lawn
Organized By: Spotlit Club

Organized By: Spotlit Club

Nukkad Naatak on Drug Awareness,
organized by Spotlit Club, was
conducted as part of an ongoing
campaign to inform against the dangers
of drugs and substances. The highlight
was the actors’ portrayals of real day-
to-day scenarios where it was
showcased just how easy it is for
everyday students to fall into the trap of
drugs, and how even one wrong step
can lead to massive failures and
dangers.

Event Date: 21/11/2024
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Preparation and
Setup
The lawn area at the FST entrance was set
up with line masters, and chairs for the
teachers and faculty to sit and watch the
event, and decorum was maintained very
well. The stage as well was detailed with
props, making an immersive experience.

Live Streaming: To ensure no one missed
out, the event was broadcast live on the
club's Instagram page.

Event Highlights
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Promotion and Audience
Engagement

The event was promoted extensively
through Instagram, WhatsApp, and email.
The high turnout was a testament to the
success of these promotional efforts, with
enthusiastic participation from students,
faculty, and staff.

We were honored to have Dr. Vijaya
Lakshmi Ma’am, Dr. Murali Sir, and Dr. Anjan
Matta Sir, distinguished experts in their
respective fields, join us as part of the
audience. Additionally, we were delighted
by the presence of esteemed lecturers
from the Department of Architecture,
whose support added immense value to
the event and served as a source of
motivation for the performers.

Special Mentions
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Feedback and Outcomes
Participants and the audiences praised the
creativity and cultural depth of the event.
Despite the high turnout, the event was
successfully managed, and the live
streaming ensured broader engagement.
The performances by the actors were
deeply captivating and set excellent
precedence for advocating against the
dangers of drugs and substances.

Nukkad Naatak on Drug Awareness was a
resounding success, with the actors’
performances and portrayals captivating
the audience. We extend our heartfelt thanks
to the Director, Student Affairs, faculty, and
volunteers. Their support and efforts ensured
the event’s success, even with the
overwhelming audience turnout.

Conclusion


